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SKPS Annual Meeting
As	
  with	
  the	
  start	
  of	
  every	
  SKPS	
  mee3ng,	
  Chaplain	
  Lt	
  Jeane<e	
  Sangervasio,	
  AP	
  followed	
  up	
  the	
  Pledge	
  to	
  the	
  

American	
  Flag	
  with	
  a	
  prayer.	
  Jeane<e’s	
  prayer	
  was	
  especially	
  significant	
  as	
  she	
  remembered	
  the	
  many	
  losses,	
  such	
  as	
  
Tony	
  Mar3n,	
  and	
  our	
  members	
  who	
  have	
  been	
  ill	
  during	
  this	
  past	
  year;	
  however,	
  the	
  Chaplain’s	
  prayer	
  asked	
  God’s	
  
Blessing	
  on	
  this	
  coming	
  year	
  and	
  our	
  Squadron,	
  looking	
  forward	
  to	
  a	
  much	
  be<er	
  2015	
  for	
  our	
  Members	
  and	
  friends.	
  

The Annual Voting Meeting of the Storm King Sail & Power Squadron was held on Wednesday, 14 
January 2015. Cdr Vince Evans, P conducted the meeting and P/D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN presided over the 
election of the 2015-2016 Officers and Committee Chairpersons and Members. As the NomCom’s slate of 
candidates was not contested, the Secretary cast one vote for the full slate. The elections was concluded in 
“record time.”

“How time flies...,” was the thought from P/D/C 
Garnsey when Cdr Evans presented Wayne with USPS 
25-year Membership Pins for both Wayne and Jane. The 
pins are in recognition of 25 years as a member of 
Storm King Power Squadron and the United States 
Power Squadrons.

Pizza was the food for the night and the program for the evening 
was presented by P/Lt/C Manny Sangervasio, AP and Lt Bill 

Upcoming Events
04 Feb, Wed SKPS X-Com Meeting
05 Feb, Thu Weather Class (begins)
11 Feb, Wed SKPS  GM Meeting (CYC)

04 Mar, Wed SKPS X-Com Meeting
11 Mar, Wed SKPS Change of Watch
14 Mar, Sat District 2 Winter Council

The Crown

The Adagio Cruise
Along the Erie Canal

from Cornwall to Sylvan 
Beach, Lake Oneida, NY

Ron, Manny, & Bill
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Burbage, AP from SKPS and Past Commodore Ron Salvatore of the 
Cornwall Yacht Club. Ron produced a multimedia presentation of the 
round trip aboard Ron’s yacht, The Adagio, the three of them took this 
past July 2014 from the Cornwall Yacht Club on the Hudson River, over 
the Erie (Barge) Canal, to Sylvan Beach on Lake Oneida. The slide photo 
program, complete with music, was “interrupted” by Bill, Manny, and Ron 
many times in order to tell an interesting “tale” associated with the voyage 
and the many ports of call along the way.

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••

Annual Reports –  14 January 2015
by Officers of the Storm King Sail & Power Squadron

Storm King Power Squadron Jan. 2015 Annual Reports

Commander Vince Evans, P 

It’s been a very busy year since last January’s nomination for the 
Commanders post.  I assumed command at the March COW and was elected to 
the position of D2 Administrative Officer at the D2 Conference in April.

I presided over Storm King’s Bridge and Executive Committee and General 
Member meetings throughout the year. I attended the D2 Winter and Summer 
Council meetings, and the D2 Spring Conference voting for the acceptance of the 
new district bylaws on behalf of Storm King. I attended the USPS National Fall 
Conference in Arlington, Virginia this past September. 

2015 SKPS Bridge Officers 
Committees, & Officers

Commander:
 Cdr Vincent Evans, P
 aloha34ns@gmail.com
 Home: 845-562-6988

Executive Officer:
 Lt/C John (Jack) Thomas, Jr., AP
  johnt12586@aol.com
  Home: 845-778-3130

Educational Officer:
 Lt/C Robert Trenz, AP
  bona@verizon.net
  Cell: 845-238-7508

Administrative Officer:
 Lt/C Peter Skorewicz, Jr., P
  videoventures65@optonline.net
  Cell: 914-629-9864

Secretary & Asst Treasurer:
 Lt/C Vingie Genco, AP
  vingieyvonne@yahoo.com
  Cell: 914-204-4330

Treasurer:
 Lt/C Anthony DiStefano, AP
 adistefan0@aol.com
 Cell: 845-926-2446

Past Commander
 Cdr John Ledwith, IV, S
  JLedwith@hvc.rr.com
  Cell: 845-913-8821

Executive Committee:
 P/C Tony Tucci, P
 Lt William Burbage, AP
 Lt Richard Huff
 P/Lt/C Manny Sangervasio, AP
 Florence Thomas, AP
 P/C Thomas O'Connor, AP
 P/C John Ledwith, IV, S (Advisor)

Newsletter Editor & Advisor:
 P/D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN
  wayneg1@frontiernet.net
  Cell: 845-800-3405

Scholarship Fund Trustees:
 Florence Thomas, AP - Chairperson
  Home: 845-778-3130
 Lt/C Vingie Genco, AP (Secretary)
 Lt/C Anthony DiStefano, AP (Treas)

Photo by Evans
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I managed to marry my outstanding wife and fellow 
squadron member. We took a seven day instructional 
sailing cruise in the Grenadine Islands. We accomplished 
what we had set out to do by learning to sail in ocean 
deep water, and take the US Sailing Schools 101, 103, 
and 104 courses. This will allow us to charter boats in the 
future.

Throughout the year, I attended events hosted by 
neighboring Squadrons. This allowed me to see how they 
operate and conduct business, compared to Storm King. I 
went to a monthly meeting of Westchester Sail and Power 
Squadron. I observed a USPS sanctioned ‘Practical On 
the Water’ event that was held at the Shattemuc Yacht 
Club in Ossining, NY. The POTW course consisted of 3-4 
hours classroom training, with the afternoon used for the 
students to have hands-on small power boat operation.  I 
attended the 75th Anniversary celebration of the Mohawk 
Hudson Squadron. 

This year, 2015, might be even busier for me. I will be 
going to the USPS National Conference, in Jacksonville, 
Florida on January 22 – 25, 2015. I will be attending the 
Greenwich Sail and Power Squadron COW on February 
06, 2015. Then we will have SKPS COW in March, 
followed by the District 2 Spring Conference and COW in 
April. Gino Bottino, the current D2 Executive Officer will 
become D2 Commander, and I will be moving up to the 
XO position.

If all goes as planned, I will become the D2 
Commander in 2016. Storm King will be the Hosting 
Squadron. We will need to appoint a committee shortly, to 
explore what venues in the area that could be used for a 
conference facility. The committee will need to develop 
and review activities that would be suitable for District and 
Squadron members to attend over a two day period. I will 
provide more information at a later date. 

I wish all members, and their families a new year,  that 
is active, healthy, and boating safe. 

Executive Officer John (Jack) Thomas, AP 

The Merit Marks application was completed and 
filed online for the fiscal year 2013-2014. The Chief 
Commander awarded SKPS 33 Merit Marks. The 
Budget committee prepared and submitted to the 
Executive Committee a recommended budget for 2015 
which was approved by the Executive Committee at the 
December 2014 Executive Committee meeting.

Educational Officer Robert Trenz, AP 

Two thousand and fourteen proved to be a very 
productive and rewarding year for the Education 
Department of Storm King Sail & Power Squadron.  We 
provided numerous educational opportunities for the 
general public as well as our squadron members.

Lt/C Tony DiStefano, AP completed the Sail class 
that was started in the fall of 2013 administering the 
final exam and bringing closure to the class.  Advanced 
Piloting began on 9 January 2014 instructed by P/R/C 
Dick Winchell, SN and assisted by P/C Phil Cameron, 
AP.  Although there were only three participants the 
class was well taught and completed by his students.  

The January 2014 General Member meeting 
speaker was author Kevin Woyce.  Kevin has written 
several nautical theme books and gave an outstanding 
presentation on the Lighthouses of the Hudson 
River. And, in January the preliminary planning began 
for the ABC3 boating safety course that was given in 
March.

February General Member meeting was dedicated 
to the initial presentation of Operations Training given 
by R/C Susan Darcy, JN.

The primary public education function of the 
squadron is the ABC3 course. It was given on 29 March 
2014.  We had 30 students take and successfully 
complete the class that was superbly presented by the 
Squadron.  A special thanks to P/C Tony Tucci,, Jr P,    
P/C Phil Cameron, Jr., AP, Cdr Vince Evans, P, Lt/C 
Vingie Genco, AP, Nancy Trenz, P/D/C Martin Feldberg, 
AP, P/Lt/C Alexandra Digilio-Feldberg, AP, Lt/C Pete 
Skorewicz, Jr., P Lt/C Tony DiStefano, AP, and myself, 
Lt/C Bob Trenz, AP.  In all the class was a huge 
success. Some recommendations were made to make 
the class more effective in the future.

At the June picnic we offered a “hands on” learning 
experience for the Squadron and Cornwall Yacht Club 
members and their families and friends on fire control 
and flare usage.

The September 17th  General Member meeting was 
held on the River Rose with Captain and owner John 
“Duke” Panzella.  We had our cruise catered and with 
the assistance of numerous Squadron members the trip 
was a huge success.  With the unfortunate passing of 
P{/R/C Richard Winchell, SN the squadron was able to 
pay tribute to Dick’s unwavering dedication to United 
States Power Squadrons.  Dick’s good friend P/Lt/C 
Matt TenEyck, JN  graciously offered to complete the 
Advanced Piloting instruction for the squadron.

Matt also consented to teach Junior Navigation for 
the Squadron. He traveled from Kingston for every 
class to accommodate our students.  True dedication 
indeed.

We are now planning to have P/C Phil Cameron, 
Jr., AP teach Weather for the Squadron which we 
would like to start in February.  

As the year came to a close the planning of our 
2015 ABC3 class must begin once again.  Plans have 
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been made to have the offering on 21 March 2015.  
And so it begins once again.

Secretary Vingie Genco, AP 

Storm King Power Squadron conducted 11 
monthly Bridge and General Membership Meetings 
during 2014 (no meetings scheduled in July). Each of 
the Bridge meetings had formal minutes drawn up, 
reviewed at the following meeting and accepted by 
the Bridge for distribution to general membership the 
following month. These minutes documented all 
Bridge meetings attendance, incorporated detailed 
monthly Treasurer’s and Educational reports, and 
covered all business transacted on behalf of the 
Squadron as identified by the Commander (or which 
was brought up for discussion and/or approval by the 
Bridge). In addition, Bridge meetings were open to 
any Squadron member wishing to attend. 

The minutes also documented all District 2 and/or 
National Forms and Reports filed, including, but not 
limited to Safety, Budget, Audit, and History Reports, 
Educational Reports/Forms, Nominating Reports, D2 
and National Meetings and SKPS attendance at 
same.  The minutes also included a summary of the 
successful 2014 May SKPS Educational Auction, 
documented recipients of the 2014 SKPS 
Scholarships and the Memorial Scholarship, Merit 
Mark Reports, as well as the list of 2014 Officers and 
Committees/Members/Terms. The Secretary has a 
copy of the complete new SKPS By-Laws drafted and 
last approved in 2014, the SKPS Rooster with most 
recent telephone, mail and/or electronic contact 
information, and has filed all key correspondence 
received by her or provided to her by Bridge officers 
in 2014.

The secretary continued throughout 2014 to add 
the addendum section to the Bridge Mtg. Minutes to 
keep a more formal record of the following week’s 
General Meeting Attendance and Subjects, Speakers, 
etc. to allow the Bridge to more easily collect 
information used for the history, safety, merit mark, 
and educational reports.  The secretary also collected 
and has stored soft copies of all key reports/forms/
inventory lists for complete and accessible 
Squadrons records. These minutes and records are 
all stored in both hard (at Secretary’s office) and soft 
form on a dedicated memory stick and are easily 
available to any member requesting them. In addition, 
regular reports were provided for incorporation by P/
D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN editor, as desired into The 
Crown newsletter.

All 2014 Squadron business has been properly 
transacted and documented per our USPS By-Laws.

Treasurer Anthony DiStefano, AP 

The USPS Form TR-1 - evidence of IRS Form 
990-N was completed and filed with the USPS 
National Treasurer (and the SKPS Secretary, Lt/C 
Vingie Genco, AP) on 31 December 2013 covering 
the SKPS fiscal year 2013. The IRS “e-postcard” was 
also filed online at the same time.

Safety Officer William Burbage, AP 

2014 was a good year for the safety efforts of the 
Squadron which included the annual “hands on” flare 
and safety procedures held at the June “Thank you 
CYC” Picnic. At the District 2 Fall Conference Storm 
King Power Squadron was awarded 3rd Place for the 
Mel Cohen Safety Award thanks in large part to the 
work of Lt Bill Burbage, AP and his Vessel Safety 
Checks, the special meeting safety programs 
arranged by Lt/C Bob Trenz, AP, and the numerous 
boating safety articles published in special notices 
and our newsletter by P/D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN. 
[This award, donated by PDC Carol Cohen, SN and 
given in memory of PC Melvin Cohen, JN is awarded 
to the top three Squadrons who have made 
significant contributions to the promotion of safe 
boating during the year.]

Scholarship Committee, Chairperson, Lt 
Florence D. Thomas, AP

The Scholarship Committee of Storm King Sail & 
Power Squadron awarded four scholarships in the 
amount of $250 each in June of 2014. Karli Fusco, 
granddaughter of Patricia and Anthony Martin, and 
Krystal Boughen, the choice of the CYC Board of 
Governors, received scholarships from SKPS. 

Two scholarships were awarded through SKPS 
by Lt/C Vingie Genco, AP to Matthew Coehlo's - the 
award was in memory of Paul Genco, and Emily 
West received the award in memory of Vingie Yvonne 
Van Matre Dempster.

Karli and Emily received their awards at the 
SKPS annual picnic in June 2014 and Krystal and 
Matthew were honored at the June 2014 General 
Member meeting of CYC.

Nominating Committee: Chairperson P/C 
John Ledwith, IV, S 

In accordance with provisions of the Squadron 
Bylaws, Article 6 Section 6.8, the Nominating 
Committee unanimously submits the following report of 
nominees to be voted on at the Storm King Power 
Squadron Annual Meeting, 14 January 2015.  Form 
Ed-80 was submitted for the nominees for SEO and 
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Asst. SEO. Approval from the District Educational 
Officer and the National Education Officer for the 
positions of  SEO and Asst. SEO has been received by 
the Chairman of the Nominating Committee.

SKPS 2015-16 Officers of Officers and Chairs
Bridge (1 year term)
Commander:  Cdr Vincent Evans, P
Executive Officer:  Lt/C John (Jack) Thomas, Jr., P
Administrative Officer:  Lt/C Pete Skorewicz, Jr., P
Squadron Educational Officer:  Lt/C Bob Trenz, AP 
Assistant SEO: 1st/Lt (P/C) Philip Cameron, Jr., AP
Secretary: Lt/C Vingie Genco, P
Treasurer: Lt/C Anthony DiStefano, AP

Executive Committee at Large     (1 year term)
P/C Anthony Tucci, Jr., P
P/Lt/C Manny Sangervasio, AP
Lt William Burbage, AP
Lt Florence Thomas, P
P/C Thomas O'Connor, AP
Lt Richard Huff, P
P/C John Ledwith, IV, S

Rules Committee
P/D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN Chairman (3rd  of 3 yrs)
Lt/C John (Jack) Thomas, Jr., P (2nd of 3 years)
P/Lt/C Manny Sangervasio, AP (1st of 3 years)

Audit Committee
Lt Nick Stagliano, P Chairman (3rd of 3 years)
P/Lt/C Manny Sangervasio, AP (2nd of 3 years)
Lt/C Vingie Genco, P (1st of 3 years)
 
Nominating Committee
P/C Thomas O'Connor, AP (3rd of 3 years)
P/C John Ledwith, IV, S (2nd of 3 years)
Lt William Burbage, AP (1st of 3 years)

Scholarship Fund Trustees 
Florence Thomas, P, Chairperson (1 year term)
Lt/C Vingie Genco, P (1 year term)
Lt/C Anthony DiStefano, AP (Treasurer: permanent)

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••

SKPS Education 

Getting Back into Swing!
by Lt/C Bob Trenz, AP - SEO

The exact date of the ABC course is Saturday, 
March 21 2015.  I have reserved the 84 Diner 
from 0700-1700.  The course will run a full 8 
hours starting at 0800 and completed by 1600.  We 

will be providing a continental breakfast and a 
buffet lunch consisting of a chicken pasta dish, 
sandwiches and salads.  Coffee and cold drinks 
available throughout the day.   The cost of the 
meal will be approximately $18.00 per person 
which includes the use of the facility.  The cost of 
the ABC book remains at $26.00 (total cost per 
pupil $44.00).   We agreed at the December 
meeting to charge $75.00 per person and $50.00 
for additional family members willing to share a 
book.   I have ordered a $175.00 ¼ page ad in the 
Boating on the Hudson magazine.  John Vargo 
said he would put the ad up on their web site for 
us as well.  At this time no other paid advertising 
has been done.   Wayne Garnsey has revised our 
tri-fold brochure and I will have it printed for the 
January general meeting and we can ask members 
to distribute them for us at local businesses. I have 
received instructor commitments for this date.

I spoke with instructor Matt TenEyek about 
the Junior Navigation course. He informed me that 
he would like me to order the tests for his students 
next week.  He anticipates that the course will 
conclude in late January. 

The starting date for the Weather Course will 
be February 5th at Cornwall Yacht Club.  The class 
will run from 1900-2100 hrs. The cost of the class 
is $65.00.  The course will run approximately 10 
weeks.  Phil Cameron is ready to start.  We need a 
minimum of 5 students in order to teach the class, 
right now we have one.  We have made several 
attempts to generate interest with little success.  I 
need two week’s notice in order to get the course 
materials here, so January 20, 2015 will have to be 
the last day to signup. We will send one last 
reminder.   

We have no speaker for the February meeting.    
Suggestions welcome.

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••
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Anthony L. Martin, AP
by P/D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN

Anthony L. Martin, AP passed away on the first day of 2015 at 
the St. Luke’s Cornwall Hospital, Newburgh, New York. Pat and 
Tony Martin joined the Storm King Power Squadron and USPS in 
December 1997. Over the years Pat and Tony have been strong 
supporters of our Squadron working for our ABC3 courses and 
public education as well as Tony working with Bill Burbage and 
others as a Vessel Safety Check examiner. 

Tony has been a wonderful friend to us at Storm King, faithful 
and enduring. Years ago when I could not work on the SKPS 
Newsletter, Pat and Tony filled-in to keep Squadron 
communications going. Tony earned his Senior Member status in 
2004 and his Educational Proficiency in 2007. For many years, 
they have represented the best of Storm King. Tony will be sorely 
missed, and Pat, you are in our dearest thoughts and prayers.

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••

SKPS Educational Scholarship Program
by Lt Florence Thomas, AP, Scholarship Trust Fund Chairperson

Applications for the 2015 Educational Scholarships are available to students whose relatives are 
SKPS members or members of the Cornwall Yacht Club, Marlboro Yacht Club, or Newburgh Yacht 
Club. Anyone wanting a scholarship application can obtain one from Florence Thomas or Vingie Genco.

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••

Tony and Pat with some of their many 
friends in SKPS (top row Left: Tony 
DiStefano, Tony Martin, Ron [friend from CA] 
Bob Ingram, Bill Burbage) (lower row left: 
Janet DiStefano. Linda Stulgis,  Pat Martin, 
Jackie and Rick Emanuel
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District 2 Winter Council
The District 2 Winter Council will be held on 

Saturday, 14 March 2015 at the I-84 Diner, 853 
Route 52, Fishkill, NY [Note: same wonderful 
location where SKPS holds our 8-hour, 1-day 
ABC3 boating safety course. Next ABC3 course is 
the following Saturday, 21 March 2015.]

The cost for the D2 Winter Council for the 
entire day is $25.00 per person and includes a full 
lunch and breaks. The room is located on the left 
side of the I-84 Diner. Park on the left and use 
either the side or the front entrance. Registration 
begins at 0830.

To obtain a reservations for the meeting, send a 
check payable to “USPS District 2” for $25.00 to 
R/C Susan L. Darcy, JN, 7 Hutchinson Lane, 
Lenox, MA 01240-2217. For information, call 
(413) 637-2275 or email: susan@darcy-
systems.com .

Following the Council meeting, a special 
presentation of the USPS Anchoring seminar will 
be presented. USPS Member cost is $40.00 and 
non-member cost is $70.00. Register through 
HQ800 and pay at the door to receive credit and 
seminar materials. If you do not want the credit, 
just sit behind the registered attendees. For more 
information contact DEO D/Lt/C Carl Filios, JN 
email: cefilios@verizon.net .

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••

District 2 Spring Conference
by P/D/C Wayne Garnsey, SN

The District 2 Spring Conference will be held 
at the Hilton Hotel in Stanford, CT, on 17-19 April 
2015 and hosted by Stamford Sail & Power 
Squadron. More information to come.

••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS •••

USPS Founder’s Day
USPS Operations Manual Section 11.53

By Governing Board resolution, “Whereas: 
United States Power Squadrons was organized on 
2 February 1914, and through the succeeding 
years, in peace and war, has demonstrated its 
value and importance in the teaching of 
navigation, seamanship and good sportsmanship 
afloat; and Whereas: The ensign of United States 
Power Squadrons is recognized by the nautical 
world as a signal that the vessel flying it is under 
the command of a lover of the sea who is skilled, 
capable, trustworthy and law abiding; Now, 
Therefore, 

Be It Resolved: That February second of each 
year be designated by the chief commander as 
Founders’ Day, and that on that day throughout the 
United States recognition be given publicly to the 
work, growth and progress of United States Power 
Squadrons and to its founders”.

USPS Early History
…Roger Upton was a sailing member of the 

Boston Yacht Club in 1909 but, unlike so many 
other sailors, the newfangled powerboats 
captivated him. He owned a 50-foot ketch named 
Nirvana and often cruised up the coast to Maine. 

Because he was a businessman, and because 
wind power was so often unreliable, he bought a 
35-foot motor launch with a gasoline engine to 
serve as tender for the ketch and to tow her when 
she was becalmed. The following year he installed 
a 20-horsepower convertible kerosene-gasoline 
engine in the ketch, making it possible for him to 
return to his business on time. The reliability of 
power appealed to him and he grew to love power 
boating.

During the summer of 1912, twenty Power 
Boat Division vessels were invited to go with forty 
windjammers on the annual Boston Yacht Club 
cruise to Portland, Maine. The powerboats cruised 
in squadron formation with an elaborate system of 
maneuvers executed by means of flag signals. 
During the cruise a screeching nor'wester blew up. 
Many of the sailing yachts were dismasted or 
otherwise disabled. The power yachts under 
Upton's command went to their rescue, towing 
disabled craft to port. No losses were reported. To 
quote the September 1912 issue of Motor Boating 
Magazine, which dramatized the rescue with a six-
page photo story, "The fellows of the Powerboat 
Division provided meritorious service and emerged 
from the ordeal crowned with glory.

"On 14 October 1912, a letter from Rear 
Commodore Roger Upton was read by the 

mailto:susan@darcy-systems.com
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USPS District 2 Website:
 http://www.usps.org/d2/

D2 Webmaster:  R/C Susan Darcy, JN
susan@darcy-systems.com

SKPS Website:
        http://www.usps.org/d2/storm_king/

SKPS Webmaster:
R/C Susan Darcy, JN  susan@darcy-systems.com
Return Address:  SKPS Newsletter: “The Crown”

P/D/C Wayne H. Garnsey, SN - Editor
PO Box 208, Blooming Grove NY 10914-0208

Home: (845) 496-5950  email: wayneg1@frontiernet.net

USPS Website: http://www.usps.org/
Mary Catherine Berube, HQ Director
PO Box 30423 Raleigh NC 27622
Main: 888-367-8777     Fax: 888-304-0813  
email: berubemc@hq.usps.org

2014...Year of the Wood Sheep [WEI] (19 Feb 2015)
07 Jan, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
14 Jan, Wed SKPS Annual Meeting (CYC)
19 Jan, Mon Holiday - Martin Luther King, Jr Day

02 Feb, Mon Holiday - Groundhog Day
04 Feb, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
05 Feb, Thu Weather Class (begins at CYC)
11 Feb, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)
14 Feb, Sat Holiday - Valentine’s Day
16 Feb, Mon Holiday - President’s Day

04 Mar, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
08 Mar, ASun Holiday - Daylight Savings Time Begins
11 Mar, Wed SKPS Change of Watch (CYC)
14 Mar, Sat District 2 Winter Council
17 Mar, Tue Holiday - St Patrick’s Day

01 Apr, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
01 Apr, Wed Holiday - April Fools Day
05 Apr, Sun Holiday - Easter
08 Apr, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)
17-19 Apr District 2 Spring Conference
22 Apr, Wed Holiday - Earth Day

06 May, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
05 May, Tue Holiday - Cinco de Mayo
10 May, Sun Holiday - Mother’s Day
13 May, Wed SKPS Scholarship Auction Meeting (CYC)
16-22 May Nat’l Safe Boating Week
25 May, Mon Holiday - Memorial Day

03 Jun, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
10 Jun, Wed SKPS CYC Thank You Picnic (CYC)
14 Jun, Mon Holiday - Flag Day
21 Jun, Sun Holiday - Father’s Day

01 Jul, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
04 Jul, Sat Holiday - Independence Day
08 Jul, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)

05 Aug, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
12 Aug, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)

02 Sep, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
07 Sep, Mon Holiday - Labor Day
09 Sep, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)
14-15 Sep Holiday - Rosh Hashana (Jewish New Year)
23 Sep Holiday - Yom Kippur (Day of Atonement)

07 Oct, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
12 Oct, Mon Holiday - Columbus Day
14 Oct, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)
31 Oct, Sat Holiday - Halloween

01 Nov, Sun Holiday - Daylight Savings Time Ends
04 Nov, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
11 Nov, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)
11 Nov, Wed Holiday - Veteran’s Day
26 Nov, Thu Holiday - Thanksgiving Day

02 Dec, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
05 Dec, Sat SKPS Holiday Party (CYC)
07-14 Dec Holiday - Chanukah (Festival of Lights)
09 Dec, Wed SKPS General Member Meeting (CYC)
25 Dec, Fri Holiday - Christmas

•••••••••••••••••••••••

01 Jan, Fri Holiday - New Year’s Day 2016
06 Jan, Wed SKPS Exec Com Meeting (CYC)
13 Jan, Wed SKPS Annual Meeting (CYC)

Executive Committee of the Boston Yacht Club, petitioning the club to officially establish his Power Boat 
Division. As the minutes of that meeting disclose, the Executive Committee granted Mr. Upton's petition 
unanimously. At the annual meeting in January 1913, the name was changed to "Power Squadron" and 
the club-within-a- club was officially recognized…

Lear much more of the history at:   http://www.usps.org/national/historian/uspshistory.html
••• SKPS - The Crown - SKPS ••• 
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